
Iguana Running Loose In New
Bedford’s West End
Multiple members of the community have alerted New Bedford
Guide  of  someone’s  pet  iguana  that  is  running  loose  on
Maitland Street near Kempton School. If you have an iguana
missing, chances are pretty good this is your iguana. Please
call April Hughes at 774-251-7146.
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